TOWN OF HARTLAND MONTHLY MEETING
APRIL 12, 2011

TOWN OFFICIALS PRESENT:

«  CHAIRMAN ROBERT WOLDT
CLERK ROY BRODHAGEN
TREASURER JENNY MITCHELL
SUPERVISOR FRANK HELLER
SUPERVISOR JAY TESCHKE

MEETING ATTENDEES:
Herb Tauchen

Tom McClone

Marlin Noffke

Bill Dittman

Rick Fink

Kevin Watermolen

Jim Vandenbrook
Dennis Kirsch

Mait Maroszek

CALL TO ORDER:
The monthty town board meeting of the Town of Hartland held on Tuesday, April, 2011 was called to order by
the Town Chairman, Robert Woldt at 7:20 pm in the Town of Hartland town hall, following the conciusion of
the annuai meeting.

MEETING NOTICES:
Chairman verified that proper postings had been done at the Shawano Leader, Town Hall, corners of N,
Highline / Townline Road and S. Highline / E. Slab City Road

MINUTES:
Clerk read minutes from the March monthly meeting. Jay Teschke made motion to approve minutes and
Frank Hefler seconded.

TREASURER'S REPORT:
Payment of Bilis:
Frank Heller made a motion to approve payment of accounts, check numbers 8475.91 totaling $18,672.71. Jay
Teschke seconded the motion, motion carried.
Financial Report:

April Income $34,371.48
April Expenses $18,672.71
End of April Balance $148,191.27

PLANNING COMMISSION REPORT
Provided at annuat meeting

FIRE COMMISSION REPORT
Provided at annual meeting

ROADS
Bob stated that the Shawano County Highway Department has requested construction of a turn-around on Moonlight
Lane for snowplowing purposes. Bob will reguest quotes.

The Methodist Church has requested that fili be placed in the ditch adjacent to their cemetery along S. Highline Road
to allow for additional parking during funerai services. Frank and Jay stated they will both check it out to see if this is
feasible without obstructing drainage.



Bob asked the board if the St. Paul Spyrt Ciub should again perform the town ditch clean up. Frank made a motion to
approve, seconded by Jay.

Quotes were provided by both Gerald Schmidt and Matt Maroszek (Complete Services) to provide the roadside ditch
mowing for 2011. Jay made a motion to approve Complete Services for $1750 per cutting, Frank seconded.

Bob brought up an issue regarding JENDA burying a rockpile on the shoulder of Townline Road during the road
sonstruction being completed. The rockpile was supposedly used as a property line marker and the question was
raised as to whether a re-survey is necessary. Board members agreed that this is JENDA's problem.

ADJOURNMENT
After no further business was presented, motion was made by Jay and seconded by Frank to adjourn. Meeting was

adjourned at 7:40pm.



